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Question for written answer E-003250/2017 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Patricija Šulin (PPE) and Tomáš Zdechovský (PPE) 

Subject: Relocation of two UK-based EU agencies and reviewing the location of existing EU 
agencies 

Two EU agencies based in the United Kingdom will have to be relocated as part of the UK’s 
withdrawal from the European Union. 

Does the Commission agree that the relocation process of the two UK-based agencies represents a 
good opportunity to review and discuss the advantages and disadvantages of the locations of other EU 
agencies? 

If so, when does the Commission expect such a review to happen? 

If not, can the Commission explain why it would not consider undertaking a review? 


